Pasadena Unified School District
District Service Center
Facilities Department

August 27" 2010: UPDATE to Sierra Madre School Site / Construction

To Our Neighbors:

NOTIFICATION

Work is planned for the Sierra Madre Upper Campus this Saturday, August 28™. Work will include:
[ )
[ )
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[ )

Sincerely,

Electrical connection on all modulars and at upper classroom building.
Stringing of overhead poles.

Rebar and concrete at the new transformer pad on Canon St.
General site cleaning.

Fencing of south-west softball diamond.
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